
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please help us keep you safe by following these guidelines:  

 

• Please only visit the premises if you are feeling well and not in isolation  

 

• Maximum groups of six   

 

• Masks must be worn unless you are seated  

 

• If you need to leave the premise to take a call or smoke, your drink must be left inside the venue. 

 

• On arrival please use the sanitiser provided  

 

• Respect social distancing by allowing 1 metre between yourself and others 

 

• Avoid shaking hands and close contact with others  

 

• We will be operating in a way to keep you safe, if we seem distant or brief this is because we need to 

maintain strict boundaries around hosting you to adhere to these 

 

• No cash payments, instead please use contactless payments or our new way to pay over the phone  

 

• Once seated please stay at your table unless leaving or going to use the facilities 

 

• Do not move any furniture. It has been positioned for social distancing 

 

• When using the WC, please adhere to the instructions on the door  

 

• Our team will be washing their hands regularly; we ask that you please do the same 

 

• Please do not approach the bar or kitchen counter, grab our attention if you require anything 

 

• Please consume alcohol responsibly 

 

• Unfortunately, if any guest is unable to adhere to these rules, they may be asked to leave 

 

• No standing drinkers  

 

 

Thank you for the ongoing support, we would like to ask customers to be patient in this difficult time. 


